
From: Tracy Wixon 
Sent: Friday, September 24, 2021 5:11 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  
Subject: Re: Selection of Mayor 

Further to my recent email (below) it's my understanding that, under the Municipal Act, 
the purpose of the Deputy Mayor is to fulfill the duties of the Mayor in his/her absence 
until the next election.  Otherwise, what would be the point in having that position? 

It would seem there are other nefarious reasons initiated by other councillors to try and 
change things in order to benefit themselves. 

Regards, 
Tracy Wixon 

On Fri, Sep 24, 2021 at 11:23 AM Tracy Wixon wrote: 

Good morning, 

Despite the cost of a Bi-Election, I’d like to see the next Mayor have to be voted in by 
their constituent’s – not by members of a corrupt Council or to be drawn from a hat. 

I’m a citizen of Richmond Hill and have been for the last 25 years.   

Regards, 

Tracy Wixon 
17 Wood Rim Dr 
Richmond Hill, ON  L4E 3W6 
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